
N E W S L E T T E R  

Y6 Leavers’ Sleepover: Friday 16 July 

Y6 Leavers’ Assembly Friday 23 July from 2pm to 2.45pm 

 

Message from Mr O’Regan 

Laptops and Routers: If you received any IT equipment from school during the last lockdown to 

support your child with their learning, please may you return these school laptops and routers 

next week directly to the office. 

 

As you will be aware, we have had our first positive COVID-19 cases this year, three cases in 

total which has resulted in two class switching to learning online. For the parents and carers of 

these close contacts, we have sent a separate letter detailing the learning, including twice 

daily video calls using TEAMS. To minimise the impact of positive cases on the community, thank 

you for continuing to wear masks and socially distance on site. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 2 July 2021 



Love for our Libraries 

Following Henry's visit from the Library Service last week, our very own Mrs Kent decided it was 

high time that she too should have a library card and make the most of this fantastic service.  

She told us “I'm a very busy lady so I decided to register on-line" Mrs Kent told Mrs Williams. " It 

arrived within 3 days ...I was amazed! I can’t wait to get to the library to collect my books as 

that is one of the services that is offered!"  

To use this extremely valuable service, just go to https://new.eastsussex.gov.uk/libraries 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done Blackbirds! 

Blackbirds celebrated achieving their 8 ping pongs balls and enjoyed their class treat of playing 

board games and team games today. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://new.eastsussex.gov.uk/libraries


Golden Bugs 

Congratulations to our glittering GOLDEN BUGS this week!  Your patience, perseverance and 

resilience with your reading will help you to make super progress across the CURRICULUM!  

 

Reception: Camryn and Roman 

Year 1: Jack and Jamie 

Year 2: Ezra and Fletcher  

Year 3: Yusriyah 

Year 4: Summer F 

Year 5: Yasra 

Year 6: Andrew 

 

Keep reading, keep smiling! 

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

We would like to invite all parents/careers of the Year 6 cohort to the leavers’ assembly on 

Friday 23 July 2021,  subject to the government lifting Covid restrictions on July 19.  This will take 

place in our school hall and begin at 2pm, lasting approximately 30-45mins. Following the 

assembly, Year 6 children will be able to leave school with their parents/careers from the hall. If 

any parents/careers are not able to attend, the child will remain at school until their normal 

dismissal time of 3pm. 

With the unpredictability of the lifting of restrictions or for other reasons, if we are unable to host 

parents and carers on site, the assembly will move to be online via a TEAMS link and may have 

to change time. If this happens, we will notify you via ParentMail and provide the link for you to 

watch. In this case, children would still all be dismissed at their usual time of 3pm. 

We thank you for all of your patience and understanding with event planning this year. 

  

 

 

 

 

 



Visit to Hastings Fishermen’s Museum 

Here are some photos for you to enjoy... 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Y1 Handwriting Heroes 

Well done to everyone who practised their handwriting last week and to Nikita and Logan our 

Handwriting Heroes.  

Our next focus is the ‘ down and retrace’ letter family.  Click here for videos to support the 

correct formation. 

Please return your handwriting practice on Monday with your name on it.  

Who will be the next Handwriting Heroes?  

Good luck everyone and happy handwriting! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Politeness Cup 

Celebrating our children with impeccable manners who put a smile on our faces.  We focus on 

many POW values each week but we know how politeness can support them all. Well done to 

Lucas (Y2) and Amy Hunneman (Y6.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Lucas Amy 

https://sway.office.com/a05doRCi7a9Xn176?ref=Link


Inspiring Future Generations 

As part of the year 6 transition this year, we have invited some special guests across the 

remainder of the year to come in and inspire the children’s future career ambitions. This Friday, 

PC Vikki Rennel visited and spoke about the different career paths in the police and subjects 

that are important to that career. The children had fun sitting in the police car and using the 

handcuffs.  



Recommended Read (Reception) 

The Jolly Postman or Other People’s Letters I Author: Allan Ahlberg  

In this much-loved rhyming tale, join the jolliest of postmen on his daily rounds as he delivers 

letters to the residents of a fairytale town. While the postman is treated to numerous cups of 

tea, children will be re-introduced to a host of favourite characters, from the great and good 

such as Cinderella and the Three Bears, to the not so nice Mr Wolf and the Wicked Witch. 

As readers find out what the cast are all getting up to, they will delight in discovering the six pull-

out pieces of post. Brilliantly designed with lots of little details to spot, this old favourite will be 

enjoyed time and time again.  

Allan Ahlberg 

Allan Ahlberg, a former teacher and postman, is in the super-league of children's writers. He has 

published over 100 children's books and, with his wife Janet, created such award winning 

picture books as Each Peach Pear Plum and The Jolly Postman - both winners of the Kate 

Greenaway Medal. He has also written prize-winning poetry and fiction and lives in Sussex. 
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Gold Awards 

We continue to award children each week for showing their POW values and showing 

Excellent Learning and Friendship. Here are the gold awards for this week. 

 

Puffins - Sonia 

Sonia for fantastic reading. I can see you are working really 
hard, Well done Sonia   

 

Robins - Scarlett 

Scarlett for consistently showing her POW values and 
determination to progress. Scarlett has been focused on her 
presentation, looking at her success steps in writing and looking to 
prove her answers in mathematics. Keep up the great work!   

Ducklings - Roman 

Roman always tries his best and gives 100% in every lesson. He 
is always kind and polite to others and enjoys helping adults. 
Well done Roman!    

Blackbirds - Aimee 

Aimee for showing such confidence and maturity with her 
learning.  Aimee consistently challenges herself with her 
writing and is now showing this same dedication to 
furthering her learning across all areas of the curriculum.   

Kingfishers - Sophie 

Sophie, you showed great ownership of your learning by 
wanting to research and develop your knowledge of 
computer coding! Your hunger to know more is impressive!  

Warblers - Nina 

Well done Nina for increased confidence across the 
curriculum! You are definitely ready to tackle the challenges 
ahead in Year 3 and have made fantastic progress in the last 
term!   



 

Avocets - Megan 

Megan shows fantastic focus throughout all areas of 
her learning, and shows her co-operation through 
helping others when they need support.    

Sandmartins - Karam 

Well done Karam for a fantastic discussion text in our 
cold task this week. Keep up the good work.   

 

Oystercatchers - Lottie 

Lottie for her excellent dedication towards learning. Lottie has 
been working incredibly hard to create an exciting lost and 
found text. Well done Lottie!   

Cranes - Freya 

Freya for the creativity and imagination she showed in 
her poetry, well done Freya! Keep up the wonderful 
writing.    

Herons - Billy 

Billy for persevering with his work when he found it tricky 
and producing some beautiful artwork showing that Primary 
and secondary colours can represent different emotions. 
Well done, Billy. Keep up the hard work!    

Razorbills - Dexter 

Dexter for his fantastic drawing of his setting for his 
suspense narrative. His motel was well drawn, considering 3D 
perspective.   

Swifts—Brandon 

Brandon for his fabulous creativity in art and for 
sharing unprompted positive praise for those who felt 
less confident using watercolours. Well done!   

Doves - Lenny 

Lenny for the effort and dedication he has shown to his learning this 
week, particularly in maths. He was able to pinpoint activities that took 
less and longer than one minute, say how many seconds there are in a 
minute and how many minutes there are in an hour. Well done, Lenny.   

Nightingales - Oliver 

Oliver for his fantastic wishing story in Talk for 
Writing. In his story, Oliver has clearly structured his 
creative ideas. Well done, Oliver!   



Academic Year 2021-2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

         

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

         

 
 
 
 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

         

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


